CORRESPONDENCE

8/25/2022
Iris Rollins DOCUMENT NO. 05654-2022
From: John Plescow
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 10:46 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence; Selia Vargas
Subject: FW: TO CLK Docket #20220069

Please, add to docket 20220069.

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 10:04 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: FW: TO CLK Docket #20220069

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 8:47 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 5:17 PM

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: soshealbd@gmail.com

Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question

Contact Information:

Category: General Comment/Question
Name: Sherri OShea

Company:

Primary Phone: (321) 663-7671
Secondary Phone:

Email: soshealb4@gmail.com

Response requested? Yes
CC Sent? Yes

Comments:

Hello,

My contact to you regards the Florida City Gas base rate increase request filed May 31, 2022. | do not agree with the
proposed rates and my review is for residential. Residential basic service charge is proposed to increase 59% from $12 to
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$19. A Residential reconnect charge is proposed to increase from $40 to $90 or 225%. While Temporary Disconnect
charges are not proposed to increase at all. | do not think an equitable and fair evaluation for residential service rates

has been proposed.

Please consider my input.
Thank you,

Sherri O'Shea





